

Office of Judicial Programs

Student Affairs

130 Memorial Hall Athens, Georgia 30602-3115 Telephone: (706) 542-1131 FAX (706) 542-8817

JACOB LOVELL

Friday, September 03, 2010

Dear Mr. LOVELL:

The Office of Judicial Programs has received information that you may have been involved in a violation of the University Conduct Regulations as outlined in the Code of Conduct. The complaint, dated 8/17/2010, indicates your alleged participation in the following violation(s):

CR.3.1. Disruption or obstruction of teaching, research, administration or other University activities, including its public service functions on or off campus, or other authorized non-University activities taking place on University property.

CR.3.2. Engaging in conduct that causes or provokes a disturbance that disrupts the academic pursuits, or infringes upon the rights, privacy, or privileges of another person.

Specifically, it is alleged that Mr. Lovell engaged in disorderly conduct and disrupted parking services when he sent an email to them that was threatening.

The University Conduct Regulations can be found in the Student Handbook and in the Code of Conduct. The Code of Conduct is available online at http://www.uga.edu/judicialprograms and it outlines the entire judicial process including students' rights and responsibilities, the University Conduct Regulations, the options available for the resolution of judicial charges, and the appeals process. I encourage you to read the Code of Conduct prior to meeting with me. You may also pick up a hard copy of the Code of Conduct in my office prior to the meeting.

Please call 706-542-1131 Monday through Friday between 9:00AM and 5:00PM to make an appointment to discuss this matter with me no later than <u>9/13/2010</u>. During this meeting we will review the complaint I received and I will explain the judicial procedures. Failure to schedule this appointment by the requested date will result in your record's being flagged. A flagged record keeps you from adding, dropping, or registering for classes. Your prompt response and cooperation are appreciated.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Ellis Associate Dean of Students

201001549